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Campfire News

Specials Schedule:
Monday- PE 11:10-11:50 am

Tuesday-Music 11:10-11:50 am

Wednesday-Art 11:10-11:50 am

Thursday-Technology 8:55-9:40 am

Friday-Library
11:10-11:50 am

Writing- Students wrote their first Friday letter to their 
families today. The purpose of these letters is to practice 
writing and let families know about their child’s learning. 
Please write a letter back to your child (on the back of 
their Friday letter page) and return the letter to school on 
Monday. 

Reading- Students worked on close reading this week. 
Close reading requires students to read a passage more 
than once to find information. We also read a magazine 
article about the One World Trade Center building.  

Spelling- Next week, we will work on long E- ee, ea, y, 
e_e patterns.

Science- We released seven Monarch butterflies this 
week and looked more in depth into the Monarch life 
cycle.

Social Students- Students learned about globes, 
oceans, and continents. 

Math- We worked on number lines and rounding, as well 
as elapsed time and telling time to the nearest hour and 
minute. Next week, we will collect data, make scaled bar 
graphs, introduce division, and start to work on 
multiplication strategies. 

   

Salt Marsh Field Trip on 9/20/18
We have an exciting opportunity to visit the salt marsh at Ferry Beach Ecology 
School in Saco. Students will be able to explore this amazing habitat with Ferry 
Beach ecologists! 

Our third graders will be going to the salt marsh on Thursday, September 
20th. The bus will leave promptly between 8:45-9:00 am and return around 1:30 pm. 

Chaperones are welcome to come, but will need to drive or carpool. 
Students will either bring a bag lunch from school or home and eat at Ferry Beach. 
We apologize for the late notice, but we just found out the date of the field trip this 
week.

Your child needs to be dressed for outdoor exploration. They must have 
boots or sneakers and a coat or sweatshirt. We are looking forward to this trip!
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